
 

Newsletter-19th October 2018  

 

Attendance  

Outstanding Attendance this week thank you-the cup will be shared between all year groups. 
YEAR  ATTENDANCE % 

RECEPTION  100% 

YEAR 1 100% 

YEAR 2 100% 

YEAR 3 100% 

YEAR 4 100% 

96-100% =  93-96% =  93% and below =   
Pre-School 

On behalf of the staff, pupils, parents and governors, I would like to wish many congratulations to the Pre-School staff and 

committee on their recent Ofsted Inspection which judged them as GOOD!!! As you know we have very close links with Pre-

School which enables all children to make a smooth transition into school. We are delighted for them. 

 

Parent Governors 

Thank you for returning your ballot papers for the election. We are delighted to welcome Adam Cargill and Sarah Dodd onto the 

Governing Body.  

 

Be Safe be seen talk 

The whole school had a talk from visiting Police Officers Christine and Nickie about staying safe. They were joined by Kerry and 

Kevin who work for the Co-Op and arrange these sessions in schools. They asked the children to produce a safety poster and 

they picked a favourite from each year group. The winners were Jacob, Mia, Cayden, Alana and Katie. They won a stationary set 

and all children received a reflective badge, a torch and a packet of sweets. 

The visitors complimented the children on their questions, the ideas that they shared and their exceptional behaviour. 

   
PE 

On Monday 22
nd

 October, Mr Dimmick has invited 10 children from Beaufront First School to join our After School club for a Tag 

Rugby match. Mr Dimmick has chosen 10 pupils from our school to play in the match-see below.  

The club will go ahead as usual for all pupils who usually attend.  Parents are very welcome to come and watch on the field.  

All school children will be based in the hall and escorted out onto the field with a teacher. Parents do not need to enter the 

school. 

Please allow children to be escorted back into school to collect their belongings for a normal home time at the back door. 

TEAM 

Captain-Max, Alana, Rowan, Jackson, Maya, Hayden, Johnny, Megan, Callum and Emily 

PLEASE NOTE-MR DIMMICK IS AWAY AT A PE CONFERENCE ON  

MONDAY 19TH NOVEMBER SO THERE WILL BE NO AFTER SCHOOL SPORT CLUB ON THAT DAY. 

Permission letters 

Please ensure your permission slips for the two trips after half term are returned asap. 

 



THANK YOU 

I would like to thank Simon Wood (Callum’s) Dad and his company for kindly donating (and ordering) fruit trees for our 

developing ‘Peace Garden’.  

 

ENERGIZE DANCE WORKSHOP 

I sent out a leaflet this week about a Greatest Show themed dance workshop which is taking place in school during half term on 

Tuesday 30
th

 October 9-3pm. Book soon so you don’t miss out as places are limited. 

 

PRE-SCHOOL REQUEST 

Pre-School are in need of some more Duplo bricks and before they make a purchase wondered if anyone would like to donate 

Duplo items that are unused at home. 

 

FRIENDS EVENTS 

 
FRIENDS FRIDAY TUCK SHOP 
The after school Tuck Shop runs every Friday from the Kitchen hatch in the hall. All goodies are reasonably priced and all 
proceeds will help with funding school trips and buying resources. 

 

 
SPOOKY DISCO 
THURSDAY 25TH OCTOBER-SCHOOL HALL 5.30-6.30pm Buy your tickets at the Tuck Shop. 
*THIS EVENT IS FOR 9 YEARS AND UNDER SO YOUNGER SIBLINGS ARE WELCOME* 
 

 
BONFIRE NIGHT 
Come and join the Playing Field Trust on MONDAY 5

TH
 NOVEMBER for Fireworks and hot dogs. 

The Friends will be selling glo-sticks and sweets.  All proceeds will go towards funding school trips and buying resources. 

 
CHRISTMAS MOVIE NIGHT 
WEDNESDAY 5

TH
 DECEMBER-5.30pm-Keep an eye out for information on how to purchase tickets for this event. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 25
th

 October: Break up for half term /Spooky Disco 

Friday 26
th

 October: Teacher Day 

Monday 5
th

 November: Autumn 2
nd

 starts / Humshaugh Fireworks /STEM week 

Wednesday 7
th

 November: Whole school trip to the Centre of Life (PACKED LUNCH REQUIRED) 

Thursday 8
th

 November: Science and Religion Day-Judith Sadler 

Tuesday 13
th

 November: Flu vaccinations 

Wednesday 14
th

 November: Whole school trip to Hindu Temple and Discovery Museum (PACKED LUNCH REQUIRED) 

Monday 19
th

 November: NO AFTER SCHOOL SPORT CLUB 

Tuesday 27
th

 November: Last Messy Church club before Christmas 

Wednesday 28
th

 November: Sport for Champions (information to follow) 

Monday 3
rd

 December: Last Sports club before Christmas 

Tuesday 4
th

 December: Mince pies and Board games for our local Pensioners  

Thursday 6
th

 December: Last Zumba before Christmas 

Wednesday 12
th

 December: Christmas show (9.15am and 5.30pm) 

Friday 14
th

 December: Christmas Lunch /Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 17
th

 December: Whole school trip to the Oddsocks Panto (Robin Hood) 

Friday 21
st

 December: Break up for Christmas. Parents welcome to pick children up from 1pm. 

 



 

Wedne 


